
 

 

Dear Committed Distance Learning families, 
In addition to working to provide your student(s) with quality curriculum and instruction, we 
are also working to make sure your student(s) have continued access to our student well-being 
supports and resources.  We know that remote learning poses new challenges for support 
services, however we are working to provide services to students who need additional 
supports. 
 
CDL students will continue to have access to their school counselors, school social workers, and 
SYNTERO/OSU mental health clinicians.  Additionally, we are working with our instructional 
staff and community partners to ensure CDL students have access to prevention education and 
curriculum.  
 
We ask that families/students continue to reach out to their assigned school counselor as a 
point person to navigate supports.  Students who were previously meeting with school social 
workers and/or SYNTERO/OSU clinicians will continue to receive those services remotely.   
 
Please remember that school counselors will also be serving students who are in school and at 
home under the hybrid model.  Because of this, there may be a delay in returning requests for 
assistance.  If students are in immediate need to crisis supports and/or there are concerns 
outside of regular school hours about imminent safety, please contact the Nationwide 
Children’s Crisis Line at (614) 722-1800 or Helpline at (740) 369-3316. 
  

Best regards, 

 

Dr. Katherine Branson  

Student Well-Being Coordinator  

 


